
Attention Outreach to use Professional Judgment due to Pandemic. 
Financial Aid Advisors (FAA) at Murray State College have been given the ability to adjust financial aid 
eligibility based on a special circumstance to reflect more accurately the financial need of students and 
families affected by the COVID-19 pandemic.  Professional judgment by the FAA to adjust is on a case-
by-case basis and may require the FAA to obtain and retain supporting documents that substantiate the 
adjustment.   

As a current or new student to Murray State College, please contact the Financial Aid office at 
financialaid.mscok.edu or call 580-387-7220 if you and your family have suffered an economic hardship 
due to the pandemic.   

Note:  Before we can begin this process, we must have a FAFSA on file in our office.  We can help with 
that as well.  Call or email us today! 

Paula Newey 
Financial Aid Director 
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